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  Apple Training Series Schoun Regan,2005-12-13
This comprehensive, technical reference guide
provides in-depth information on Apple technical
architecture. It will teach the reader how to
install and configure machines; architect and
maintain networks; enable, customize, tune and
troubleshoot a wide range of services; and
integrate Mac OS X, Mac OS X Server, and other
Apple technologies within a networked environment.
The book covers myriad system administration
topics from Directory Services integration to
Tiger Server deployment, Xsan administration,
accountmanagement best practices, security best
practices, and more. Following the learning
objectives of the Apple Certified System
Administrator exam, this book is a perfect
supplement to Apple's own training class and a in-
depth technical reference for existing system
administrators and engineers.
  Mastering Microsoft Windows Vista Home Guy Hart-
Davis,2007-04-23 Configure, run, and troubleshoot
Windows Vista Home Premium or Windows Vista Home
Basic with the detailed coverage you’ll find in
this comprehensive guide. With a task-based
approach and clear instructions, this book helps
you become an advanced user of Windows Vista—even
if you’re just starting out. From administering
your computer and surfing the Web securely to
advanced maneuvers such as creating your own
movies and burning DVDs, you’ll find what you need
to master the powerful features of Windows Vista.
  Nokia Smartphone Hacks Michael Juntao Yuan,2005
Nokia's smartphones pack a powerful computer into
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a very small space. Unlike your desktop or laptop,
your smallest computer can be connected to the
Internet all the time, and can interact with the
world around it through its camera, voice
recognition, and its traditional phone keypad.
Nokia smartphones combine these features with
impressive storage options and a host of
networking protocols that make this smallest
computer the only thing a road warrior truly
needs. If you're still cracking open your laptop
or pining for your desktop while you're on the
road, you haven't begun to unlock your Nokia's
full potential. Nokia Smartphone Hacks is
dedicated to tricking out your smartphone and
finding all the capabilities lurking under the
surface. Learn how to: Unlock your phone so that
you can use it with any carrier Avoid and recover
from malicious mobile software Watch DVD movies on
the phone Use the phone as a remote control Use
the phone as a data modem for your notebook Check
your email and browse the web Post to your weblog
from your phone Record phone conversations Choose
mobile service plans Transfer files between the
phone and your computer Whether you want to use
your smartphone as your lifeline while you're on
the road, or you're just looking for a way to make
the most of the time you spend waiting in lines,
you'll find all the user-friendly tips, tools, and
tricks you need to become massively productive
with your Nokia smartphone. With Nokia Smartphone
Hacks, you'll unleash the full power of that
computer that's sitting in your pocket, purse, or
backpack.
  Mac OS X: The Missing Manual, Tiger Edition



4

David Pogue,2005-07-12 You can set your watch to
it: As soon as Apple comes out with another
version of Mac OS X, David Pogue hits the streets
with another meticulous Missing Manual to cover it
with a wealth of detail. The new Mac OS X 10.4,
better known as Tiger, is faster than its
predecessors, but nothing's too fast for Pogue and
Mac OS X: The Missing Manual. There are many
reasons why this is the most popular computer book
of all time. With its hallmark objectivity, the
Tiger Edition thoroughly explores the latest
features to grace the Mac OS. Which ones work well
and which do not? What should you look for? This
book tackles Spotlight, an enhanced search feature
that helps you find anything on your computer;
iChat AV for videoconferencing; Automator for
automating repetitive, manual or batch tasks; and
the hundreds of smaller tweaks and changes, good
and bad, that Apple's marketing never bothers to
mention. Mac OS X: The Missing Manual, Tiger
Edition is the authoritative book that's ideal for
every user, including people coming to the Mac for
the first time. Our guide offers an ideal
introduction that demystifies the Dock, the
unfamiliar Mac OS X folder structure, and the
entirely new Mail application. There are also
mini-manuals on iLife applications such as iMovie,
iDVD, and iPhoto, those much-heralded digital
media programs, and a tutorial for Safari, Mac's
own web browser. And plenty more: learn to
configure Mac OS X using the System Preferences
application, keep your Mac secure with FileVault,
and learn about Tiger's enhanced Firewall
capabilities. If you're so inclined, this Missing
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Manual also offers an easy introduction to the
Terminal application for issuing basic Unix
commands. There's something new on practically
every page, and David Pogue brings his celebrated
wit and expertise to every one of them. Mac's
brought a new cat to town and we have a great new
way to tame it.
  My New Mac Wallace Wang,2009 A project-oriented
guide to using the Snow Leopard edition of a Mac
covers such topics as using the mouse,
understanding the Dock, finding files, using
Dashboard, playing audio CDs and audio files,
editing digital photographs, and setting up an
email account.
  Mac OS X Power Tools Dan Frakes,2006-07-14
Expert Dan Frakes Toiled Endlessly with OS X So
You Don't Have To... OS X expert and incurable Mac
addict Dan Frakes delved into the deepest, darkest
regions of Apple's newest operating system to
uncover the best and most efficient ways to get
things done. The result of his tireless efforts,
Mac OS X Power Tools, takes you step-by-step
through insightful and essential tips, shortcuts,
and solutions. Filled with choice coverage on
installation, the Finder, networking, security,
Unix, software, and much more—Mac OS X Power Tools
is certain to save you countless hours (and
frustration) and turn you in to the OS X expert
you've always dreamed of becoming. Coverage
includes: Foiling Finder Frustration Setting Up
Your Mac Sensationally Mastering Mac OS and Third-
Party Software Installations Developing a Dynamic
Dock Clobbering Classic Networking and Surfing
Superiorly Connecting Conveniently and Running
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Remotely Fine-Tuning Firewalls and Strengthening
System Security Utilizing UNIX See the author's
website at www.macosxpowertools.com
  Wireless Hacks Rob Flickenger,2003 Continuing
with the successful Hack Series, this title
provides real-world working examples of how to
make useful things happen with wireless equipment.
  Macs Portable Genius Paul McFedries,2008-10-03
You’re one of the legions of fans who enjoy the
ease and simplicity of the Mac. But some functions
still elude you. How do you synch your Mac with
other devices? What are the best ways to organize
your life and files with your Mac? Can you get
more from your Mac hardware or upgrade it? The
Portable Genius is here to help. With expert
advice and a Mac-savvy attitude, the Macs Portable
Genius guides you through getting the most out of
your Mac. From the Introduction: Welcome to Macs
Portable Genius. This book is like a mini Genius
Bar all wrapped up in an easy to use, easy to
access, and eminently portable format. In this
book you learn how to get more out of your Mac by
learning how to access all the really powerful and
timesaving features that aren’t obvious at a
casual glance. In this book you learn how to avoid
your Mac’s more annoying character traits and, in
those cases where such behavior can’t be avoided,
you learn how to work around it. In this book you
learn how to prevent Mac problems from occurring,
and just in case your preventative measures are
for naught, you learn how to fix many common
problems yourself. This book is for Mac users who
know the basics but want to take their Mac
education to a higher level. It’s a book for
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people who want to be more productive, more
efficient, more creative, and more self-sufficient
(at least as far as their Mac goes, anyway). It’s
a book for people who use a Mac every day, but
would like to incorporate that Mac into more of
their day-to-day activities. It’s a book for
people who pooh-pooh the notion that Mac users are
a cult, but if someone decided to start an actual
Mac cult, they’d join anyway. It’s a book I had a
blast writing, so I think it’s a book you’ll enjoy
reading.
  Bluetooth Essentials for Programmers Albert S.
Huang,Larry Rudolph,2007-09-03 This book provides
an introduction to Bluetooth programming, with a
specific focus on developing real code. The
authors discuss the major concepts and techniques
involved in Bluetooth programming, with special
emphasis on how they relate to other networking
technologies. They provide specific descriptions
and examples for creating applications in a number
of programming languages and environments
including Python, C, Java, GNU/Linux, Windows XP,
Symbian Series 60, and Mac OS X. No previous
experience with Bluetooth is assumed, and the
material is suitable for anyone with some
programming background. The authors place special
emphasis on the essential concepts and techniques
of Bluetooth programming, starting simply and
allowing the reader to quickly master the basic
concepts before addressing advanced features.
  Discovering Bluetooth Michael Miller,2001
Bluetooth is a wireless technology that lets users
make wireless and instant connections between
various communication devices, such as mobile
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phones and desktop and notebook computers. Since
it uses radio transmission, transfer of voice and
data is in real time. This sophisticated mode of
transmission also ensures protection from
interference and provides for the security of the
data transmitted. The Bluetooth radio is built
into a small microchip and operates in a globally
available frequency band ensuring communication
compatibility.
  Alan Simpson's Windows Vista Bible Alan
Simpson,Todd Meister,2007-04-30 What's new in
Windows Vista? Everything! Be among the first to
master the much-anticipated new Microsoft Windows
Vista operating system. Bestselling author Alan
Simpson has packed this ultimate resource with the
comprehensive information you need to get the most
out of this exciting new OS. From thorough
coverage of the basics through advanced topics
such as setting up security, building a home
office network, and DVD authoring, this go-to
reference is your perfect Vista resource.
  Beginning Fedora Keir Thomas,Jayant
Sharma,2008-02-14 Beginning Fedora: From Novice to
Professional guides you through the tasks most new
Linux users desire to perform while explaining
potentially confusing concepts along the way. It
provides an illustrated, step-by-step guide to
Fedora installation and hardware configuration.
You'll also learn how to install it alongside
Windows, allowing you to switch between the
operating systems at will. The book eases the
transition from the Windows to the Linux desktop
by focusing on key everyday tasks such as file
management, peripheral configuration, MP3/video
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playback, and office tasks.
  Android Tips, Tricks & Apps Imagine Publishing,
  PCs Andy Rathbone,2005-12-23 Provides
information on using a PC, covering such topics as
hardware, networking, burning CDs and DVDs, using
the Internet, and upgrading and replacing parts.
  Ubuntu Made Easy Rickford Grant,2012 Full of
tips, tricks, and helpful pointers, this is a
hands-on, project-based guide to Ubuntu, a
completely free Linux operating system. The
authors tackle topics of interest to the everyday
user, such as customizing the desktop, installing
programs, and playing audio and video.
  My Motorola Atrix 4G Craig James
Johnston,2011-07-05 Step-by-step instructions with
callouts to Motorola Atrix 4G photos so that you
can see exactly what to do Help when you run into
Motorola Atrix 4G problems or limitations Tips and
Notes to help you get the most from your Motorola
Atrix 4G Full-color, step-by-step tasks walk you
through getting and keeping your Motorola Atrix 4G
working just the way you want. Learn how to: • Get
started fast! • Make the most of Atrix 4G’s
advanced hardware and new Android software •
Convert your Atrix 4G into a laptop with
Motorola’s amazing Lapdock • Manage all your
contacts and email together--from Gmail, Exchange,
Facebook, and beyond • Play media, search YouTube,
upload new videos--even display videos on TV •
Connect to Bluetooth devices, Wi-Fi networks, and
secure VPNs • Visit, bookmark, share, and track
websites • Use GPS to find local search results
and businesses • Track your calendar--including
events stored on Google Calendar or Microsoft
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Exchange • Capture, store, and share photos • Send
and receive text and multimedia messages • Use
Google Voice to cut calling costs and
automatically transcribe voicemail • Get instant
information updates with real-time widgets • Find,
choose, install, and work with new Android apps •
Customize wallpaper, keyboard, display, and
accessibility options • Secure your Atrix with its
built-in fingerprint reader • Squeeze out more
hours of battery life • Keep your Motorola Atrix
4G up-to-date and running smoothly
  iPad Secrets (Covers iPad, iPad 2, and 3rd
Generation iPad) Darren Murph,2012-03-22 Most iPad
users are familiar with the product’s basic
functions, but the iPad offers an endless array
options, and one doesn’t need to be a pro to
understand. iPad Secrets provides the millions of
iPad owners with a true behind the scenes look
into a vault of features and little known short
cuts of this sea changing tablet. Direct from a
product reviewer at Engadget, the world's most
read tech blog, iPad Secrets provides practical
information to vastly improve one’s tablet
experience, and to make the device more useful as
a tool. The book includes secrets, tips, and
tricks including: Managing Multiple E-Mail
Accounts, Contacts, and Scheduling Making The Most
Of Multitasking Wrangling iTunes (While
Maintaining Your Sanity) Making The Most Of
FaceTime… and Those Other Video Calling Solutions
AirPlay: Streaming Secrets of the Multimedia
Variety Taking Advantage of Wireless Functionality
iMessage, And The Wide World of Push Notifications
iCloud Integration AirPlay: Streaming Secrets of
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the Multimedia Variety Taking Advantage of
Wireless Functionality iMessage, And The Wide
World of Push Notifications iCloud Integration
iPad Secrets is ideal for anyone wanting to take
advantage of the countless options the iPad has to
offer.
  CompTIA IT Fundamentals Study Guide Quentin
Docter,2015-12-02 NOTE: The exam this book
covered, CompTIA IT Fundamentals (Exam FCO-U51),
was retired by CompTIA in 2019 and is no longer
offered. For coverage of the current exam CompTIA
IT Fundamentals+: Exam FCO-U61, please look for
the latest edition of this guide: CompTIA IT
Fundamentals+ Study Guide: Exam FCO-U61
(9781119513124). Information Technology is not
just about what applications you can use; it is
about the systems you can support. The CompTIA IT
Fundamentals certification is an introduction to
the skills required to become a successful systems
support professional, progressing onto more
advanced certifications and career success. The
Sybex CompTIA IT Fundamentals Study Guide covers
100% of the exam objectives in clear and concise
language and provides you authoritatively with all
you need to know to succeed in the exam. Along
with gaining preventative maintenance skills, you
will also develop the tools to complete
troubleshooting and fault resolution and resolve
common issues experienced by the majority of
computer systems. The exam focuses on the
essential IT skills and knowledge needed to
perform tasks commonly performed by advanced end-
users and entry-level IT professionals alike,
including: Identifying and explaining computer
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components Setting up a workstation, including
conducting software installations Establishing
network connectivity Identifying compatibility
issues and identifying and preventing security
risks Managing the safety and preventative
maintenance of computers Practical examples, exam
highlights and review questions provide real-world
applications and uses. The book includes Sybex's
interactive online learning environment and test
bank with an assessment test, chapter tests,
flashcards, and a practice exam. Our study tools
can help you prepare for taking the exam???and
increase your chances of passing the exam the
first time!
  Beginning Ubuntu Linux Keir Thomas,2007-05-01
This edition is the update to the best-selling
first edition introducing Ubuntu Linux. Adapted
from the best-selling first edition, this book
guides readers through the most commonly desired
yet confusing concepts and tasks confronted by new
Linux users. The book is purposely focused on end
users to satisfy the growing interest in migrating
away from Windows to the increasingly mature Linux
desktop platform. The book serves as a guide to a
rapid and transparent familiarization of those
features most treasured by general and power
desktop users alike.
  Android Tips and Tricks Guy Hart-
Davis,2014-12-11 Discover hundreds of tips and
tricks you can use right away with your Android
device to get more done, and have more fun. Easy
to understand and non-technical, Android Tips and
Tricks is perfect for beginners—and for more
experienced users ready to get more productive or
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move to newer devices. You'll learn how to use
your Android smartphone or tablet as a powerful
communication, organization, and productivity tool
as well as a feature-packed entertainment device.
You will dig deep into the settings and
capabilities of both Android itself and the
preinstalled apps, developing the knowledge and
skills to exploit them to the fullest.
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